
Kindergarten Registration

Please visit our school website (www.bhasd.org) and click the icon for Kindergarten
Registration:

Please click here for our KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION GUIDE for step by step directions
on accessing the online enrollment forms.

The enrollment forms will ask you to upload the following items:

1. Proof of age – original birth, hospital, passport, or adoption decree
2. An up-to-date immunization record - Required immunizations need to be

administered prior to the first day of school.  Our school nurse will notify you if
any immunizations are due.

3. Proof of residency (two of the documents listed below)
● Lease/Rental Agreement
● Agreement of Sale
● If you are a homeowner – A copy of your real estate taxes.
● If you live with relatives (i.e. parents, grandparents, etc.) - a copy of their

real estate tax bill (if they own their home) or a copy of their lease/rental
agreement (if they rent/lease their home) AND a notarized statement of
residency.

● 1 utility bill dated within the past 45 days.
4. Any court orders regarding custody or restricted access

If you do not have access to the internet to fill out our enrollment forms, please contact
the Elementary School Main Office at 610.682.5171 to complete the online enrollment in
our office.

http://www.bhasd.org
https://bhasdpa.infinitecampus.org/campus/OLRLogin/brandywine
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13BaSlApFpOQ2F-3IRZfQt4pNu9wa1zay85ED6Lc-mX4/edit?usp=sharing


Next Step: Once registration requirements have been met, we will contact you to
schedule your child’s Kindergarten Screening.  At this screening, your child will have the
opportunity to meet the Kindergarten teachers, ‘sample’ the Kindergarten experience and
allow our Kindergarten team to get to know your child.  A kindergarten screening/
readiness test will be used to help our staff assure heterogeneous classroom groupings
and provide a brief snapshot of the student’s abilities.  We realize that a variety of factors
influence the results of this screening (new environment, new faces, new friends, etc.) so
it is used as a general guide, not as eligibility criteria or to create ability groupings.
Parents will learn about our Kindergarten program, curriculum and opportunities.

Kindergarten Screenings will be scheduled in June.  More information to come!

We look forward to meeting you and beginning a long-term partnership in your child’s
education!


